
 
 
 
 
 
 

No garbage service in SeaTac today, Wednesday, April 17, 2013 
 
Due to an unresolved labor issue in another part of the country, some local union 
Republic Services (Allied Waste) employees exercised their right not to cross an 
extended picket line.  Republic Services will not collect garbage, recycling, or yard 
waste today, Wednesday, April 17, but will collect up to double the amount on the 
customer’s next regularly scheduled collection day. City staff is working with Republic 
Services to minimize the disruption to SeaTac customers.  Questions should be directed 
to Republic Services at 206.682.9735. Updated information should be available via the 
Republic Services website: 
http://www.republicservices.com/site/sea-tac/en/Pages/Location.aspx 
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